
Madonna Waugh 
 
 
Dear Secretariat 
 
Section 44 should not be altered! 
 
The wording is very clear! 
 
If an applicant can't read and understand the question relating to their citizenship , then he /she 
probably would struggle to understand complex legislation. 
 
There is no excuse. Not even if you don't know who your parents are, Technology can help out those 
who are born out of wedlock or adopted.  
 
It just means before you sign the form, you seek to find out where your ancestors come from. 
 
Section 44 should be applied to all past parliamentarians and the government should seek to claw 
back any monies that have been illegally paid to past dual citizens. 
 
 
Yours truly 
Madonna Waugh 
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